
You're Invited: Royal Palm Beach Office Re-Opening

PBC Commission District 6 <district6@pbcgov.org>
Mon 7/24/2023 8:31 PM

To:Updates <updates@gladesinitiative.org>

August 4th

You're Invited!
to our Royal Palm Beach Office Re-

Opening
We're excited to announce the revitalization of the previously unused

District 6 County Commissioner office located in the Midwestern
Communities Service Center in Royal Palm Beach.

This is a significant step forward in our commitment to making
government more accessible to our residents. Now, you'll have three
convenient office locations to choose from: West Palm Beach, Royal

Palm Beach, and Belle Glade.

Office Opening Event Details:
Date: Friday, August 4th

10AM

Address: 200 Civic Center Way,
Suite 100

Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411

RSVP HERE

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001uoMpxloFBoDoGue_eUuKE3bQ0pElm13ob7uc3-yf_0rZ7VtPP4jMSYvpuLt4Pdk6cURL1YbMTYlKMZyrGCwfB_iZnUESE6m8rs8IK47Q2QVGqD_CNdRRa2Uvio1oCZe30bdRahiHq2pvw2HTKzoSQ2tX9Bw34_RU&c=UtpOuvMt00W5SXVPXjPquMkVpIEgKc4m2Fb40pwJfhOh-9eYJR5x1Q==&ch=A9ODdLkRz2w9p5Lt0rbuLkrsxv3rDTBsfGttR99vhZ9Vru3RTSfm_w==

